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Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) from the Informational Session 

Q: How can I find more information about the Curriculum SCOPE Survey? 

A: More information about the Curriculum SCOPE Survey is available at www.aamc.org/SCOPE. On the 
website, you will find Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs), information about reports, and ways to stay 
connected. 

Q: If my school participated in the inaugural Curriculum SCOPE Survey, how do I obtain a survey copy 
and/or my school's customized report? 

A: Your curriculum dean is the authorized person to receive both the Curriculum SCOPE Survey and 
customized report(s) for your school. In order to obtain a copy of the Curriculum SCOPE Survey and/or 
view your school's customized report, you must contact your curriculum dean. If you are unsure of who to 
contact for access at your school, contact Aisha Ali (aali@aacom.org). 

Q: If my school did not participate in the inaugural Curriculum SCOPE Survey, how do I obtain a survey 
copy or report?  

A: The best way to obtain a copy of the Curriculum SCOPE Survey is to join the AAMC Curriculum Virtual 
Community. You may sign in if you are already a member or register if you are not here. If your school did 
not participate in the inaugural Curriculum SCOPE Survey, you are ineligible to receive a customized 
report since it is based on each school's response in comparison to the aggregate response of all 
participating schools. However, non-participating schools may receive the Curriculum SCOPE National 
Aggregate Statistics Report, which was shared with your medical school's curriculum dean. Medical 
school curriculum deans are empowered to determine who at their medical school should receive the 
report for curriculum-related activities, in accordance with the instructions and terms of use outlined 
within the report itself. NOTE: If joining the Curriculum Virtual Community, contact Aisha Ali 
(aali@aacom.org) to assist in processing your request. 

Q: I am a new school that was unable to participate in the inaugural Curriculum SCOPE Survey due to 
developing our school's curriculum at the time. Am I unable to receive a survey copy or report? 

A: While your medical school is ineligible to receive a customized report since it is based on each school's 
response in comparison to the aggregate response of all participating schools, your medical school is able 
to view aggregate reports, such as the one covered during the informational session. Additionally, your 
medical school is eligible to view a copy of the survey. These materials have been shared with your 
medical school’s curriculum dean. If you are unsure as to whether your medical school's curriculum dean 
has received these materials, contact Aisha Ali (aali@aacom.org).  

Q: How do I participate in the next Curriculum SCOPE Survey? 

A: Contact Aisha Ali (aali@aacom.org) so she may inform the appropriate person(s) at the AAMC of your 
interest to participate. The next SCOPE Survey will launch on September 5, 2024. 
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